
     
Friday 11th July 2025

What is happening next week?
Next Monday and Friday, the children
across the school will spend time with
their new teacher and in their new
classroom. 
On Tuesday the full Governing Body
meeting will take place at Brindishe Lee. 

On Wednesday it is the special Radish
BBQ.

Also next week, our Year 6 children will
be performing their end of year show for
the older children in school, and their
families. Break a leg, Year 6!

What has been happening this week?
This week we welcomed many parents/carers into school for their child’s Open Classroom. It was
wonderful to hear the children telling their adults about their learning and how happy families
were to see the progress their child had made since the start of the school year. In our parent
surveys, which we will share with you next week, many of you commented on how much you
enjoyed these moments. We will continue to run them again next year. 

On Tuesday, Year 1 visited St. Swithun’s Church as part of their RE learning on Christianity. On
Wednesday, Year 5 visited Trinity Secondary School to get a taste for what secondary school is
like. Year 4 were visited by a Circus Skills workshop this week and we were very impressed with
their skills. After school, a group of our Year 5 girls took part in a football competition at St
Winifred’s Primary School. They returned with a shimmering trophy for coming third. Thank you
to the teachers who took them and cheered them on.

On Friday, Year 4 and 5 took part in their Sports Day, which we had had to postpone. It was a
busy event and we were so pleased with the parent/carer turnout.  
                

Newsletter

Please Return...
Over the coming weeks, we
ask all children (and
parents/carers) to look
through the books in their
home and return any school
reading/library books so that
they are ready to be used in
September. Thank you.   

Year 6 Market
In Year 6, the children have been working hard on developing
their enterprise skills. To support this, they will be holding a
Year 6 market in the playground on Monday 14  July from
2:30-3:30pm. Children from Years 1-5 will have a chance to
come out and make their purchases. All items will cost £1 and
we ask that money is sent with children in a labelled envelope
on Monday. Please see below for the goods and services that
will be available:

th

Chocolate chip cookies
Cupcake decorating
Lemonade
DIY jewellery, keychains 

       bookmarks and loom 
       bracelets

Today in School - Important Information
Today in school the children were told who their
new teacher will be in September. Look out for an
important email with attachments giving you
September staffing information, which class your
child will be in, draft important dates, and when
your Parent Curriculum Meeting will be.
End of Year Reports were also distributed to parents
and carers. 

Fair games 
Soak the Year 6's
Nail painting
Temporary
tattoos
Pick n' mix bags
popcorn



Some Important Dates - Summer Term

Attendance and PunctualitySomething to Celebrate
These children have been praised this
week for their wonderful efforts in school:



A message from the Brindishe Friends Group

🏃♂The Big Half - 7 September 2025🏃♂
Please support our fabulous team of runners who'll be running the
#BFGbighalf in September to raise money for Brindishe Green. 100%
of all money raised goes towards supporting the children of
Brindishe Green.
2025thebighalf.enthuse.com

Record Breaking News!
We’re thrilled to announce that this year’s
BFG Summer Fair raised a whopping
£4,057.06 – our highest total ever! 🙌🌟
 
A massive THANK YOU to everyone who
helped make the day such a success –
from our fantastic volunteers and
stallholders, to all the BG staff and all of
you who came along to support. Every
penny will go towards making a real
difference for our school and community.
We’re currently fundraising to improve the
lunchtime experience for children, both in
the dining hall and the playground. More
on our plans next term. In the meantime,
THANK YOU ALL! 💛🍍☀

Three Peaks Challenge 
Congratulations to Manjit, who completed the National Three Peaks Challenge last weekend and
raising a magnificent £652 for the Brindishe Friends Group. Thank you Manjit! We are so grateful
for your support, and this money will make a real difference to the children of Brindishe Green. 

🍕 Pizza Winners 🍕
Congratulations to Swift class, who were runners up in Yard Sale Pizza’s "Win Pizza for your
School" competition. This means that every child in the class receives a £10 pizza voucher. Well
done Swift Class!
 

Brindishe Friends Group - Linktree
Brindishe Green's parent, teacher & friends group (PTA).
linktr.ee
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